
I'm writing to you with deep disappointment in the leadership in Ohio with the introduction of SB52. As 

a state we are determinedly sabotaging our future by proposing yet more regulations on renewable 

energy. There are over 100,000 Ohioans working in the renewables industry* … they don’t deserve 

having to deal with more regulations that restrict their business and discourage their customers. Besides 

this bill being anti-business, it is also anti-jobs as Ohio’s renewables industry is struggling to grow under 

the existing mountain of regulations. Ohio businesses should have the freedom to purchase the 

cheapest electricity, which is now from renewables. Businesses are rapidly moving to renewables so this 

legislation is discouraging new businesses from locating to Ohio. Please scrap this bill and make it easier 

for the renewables industry to operate in Ohio. 


